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On May 25, 2022 Officers with the Acworth Police Department responded to a call of burglary 

at 4739 South Main Street, the business of Texaco Food Mart. Officers discovered through video 

surveillance that a subject (wearing a black hoodie, black face mask, long green pants and black 

and white shoes) exited a white Ford Transit U-Haul van and forcefully entered the business. The 

subject then made attempts to remove the ATM that was bolted down inside the business. After 

failed attempts the subject then backed the Ford Transit U-Haul van into the front of the 

business, knocking the ATM loose. The subject then loaded the ATM into the back of the vehicle 

and left the scene.  

 

Investigators later located the Ford Transit U-Haul van at a store on Canton Road, which at that 

time they confirmed the U-Haul van to have been stolen.   

 

The Acworth Police Department’s Criminal Investigation Division is continuing to work this 

case. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this case is urged to contact the Acworth Police Department 

at 770-974-1232   
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